
 

On November 14th, 28 young students attending the 5L and 5A classes of the Scientific High School 

“Galileo Galilei” in Pescara, will visit the Brussels’ Office of the Abruzzo Region.  

During the visit, different major issues will be discussed: from the role and functioning of the 

Institutions after the Treaty of Lisbon to the educational programs and cultural models for the 

new generations through communication strategies about European themes and the role of the 

State, Regions and Networks of the Regions in the respective operational and institutional contexts.  

Professor Bruno Marien will accompany the students. 
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